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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee,                                                                           My name is Kathleen 
Kloeblen. I live at 693 Hope Street Bristol RI 02809. I support Bill H5724 which prohibits State and local government 
officials from entering or renewing agreements with ICE. I have had only positive relationships with immigrants. Their 
strength, character and resilience is noble . Their contributions to our RI economy are important. We here in Rhode 
Island have to do all we can to protect our immigrants and their families. You as our legislators can help fight back 
against Trump's executive orders to devastate and terrify immigrants .Your ability to support this Bill helps protect our 
civil society of crumbling into a police state. Please uphold our Constitution and remember your own family's  immigrant 
story. Think of all of their contributions to this country.Please support Bill H5724.                   Thank you, Kathleen 
Kloeblen RN 


